
Papers to be submitted by January 31st, 2012. 
Successful presenters will be informed by March 1st, 2012. 

GMARS aims to promote a “global village” of management accounting 
research by bringing together a diverse set of the highest quality research 
papers, plenary speakers, and researchers from around the world. 
 
GMARS will provide a broader appreciation and understanding of the many 
theoretical perspectives and research methods that are used to study the 
global diversity of management accounting practices. 
 
The ninth annual symposium will be held at 

Copenhagen Business School, June 21-22, 2012 
 
 
GMARS will include plenary and concurrent sessions with discussants. 
The plenary speakers will be: 

Kari Lukka 
University of Turku 

Kenneth Merchant 
University of Southern California 

Michael Power 
London School of Economics and Political Science 

GMARS aims to promote a “global village” of management accounting 
research by bringing together a diverse set of the highest quality research 
papers, plenary speakers, and researchers from around the world. 
 
GMARS will provide a broader appreciation and understanding of the many 
theoretical perspectives and research methods that are used to study the 
global diversity of management accounting practices. 
 
The 17th annual symposium, hosted by UNSW Sydney, will be held at:  
 
the InterContinental Sydney, June 18-19, 2020 
 
An Emerging Scholars Forum will be held at UNSW Sydney’s CBD campus 
on June 17, 2020. There will also be cocktail reception for the main 
conference on the evening of 17th June. 

GMARS will include plenary and concurrent sessions with discussants.  
The plenary speakers will be: 

Clara Chen 
University of Illinois at Urbana Champaign 

David Smith 
The University of Queensland 

Crawford Spence 
King’s College London 
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17th GLOBAL Management 
Accounting Research Symposium 

Papers to be submitted by January 31, 2020. 
Successful presenters will be informed by March 6, 2020. 

unsw.to/gmars2020 


